
As a long time Portland renter, along with the majority of this City's 

residents, as well as a large majority of Oregon's citizens, I strongly want to 
encourage you to put the end of Just Cause evictions and the repeal of the 

State's ban on allowing localities to use rent control on the political front 
burner. Please fight for HB 2004. We are in the middle of a crisis  because of 

the lack of checks on land lords and rights for tenants. This bill will not cost 
ethical landlords,  only those who want continued free rein for their greed 

and callousness. HB 2004 is the medicine we need for a healthy future for 
Oregon's communities.  

 
Thank You 

Mark Vorpahl 
Portland, Oregon  
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